
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/196/2022-23                 Date: 22nd July, 2022.

 

Dear Members,

 

The Department of Commerce has informed that a meeting for the ongoing review of the India-

Korea CEPA, is likely to be held in first week of August, 2022 to discuss the priority sectors of

export and barriers being faced by the Indian Industry while exporting to Korea.

 

Members are therefore requested to send in barriers/issues faced  if any while exporting to

Korea latest by 25th July, 2022 to the Council at the email id sakshi@iopepc.org.

 

 

Regards,

 

Ramesh Kolath

(Deputy Chief Executive Officer)

Indian Oilseeds & Produce Export Promotion Council (IOPEPC)

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan, Nariman Point,

Mumbai - 400021.

Maharashtra, India

Phone: (91-22) 2202 3225 / 9295
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